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We plan to hang the Mirrorworld exhibition 
on the 20th July, all going well.  We have a 
lot of printing and photo mounting to do 
before that time and we are looking for a 
judge or two to decide prizes.  July is going to 
be busy times at Northcliffe CRC. 

The CRC have obtained a screen-
ing license for the PG film 
Zootopia, an animated Disney 
feature.  The screening will be on 
Saturday 20th August (time to be 
announced) and bookings will 
open at 10am on 1 August. The 
event will be free. 

Booked seats will need to be claimed 20 minutes before 
the advertised start time or otherwise your booking will be 
given away. We are expecting a full house so we are trying 
to make sure everyone has a fair shot at getting a seat and 
that all the seats are filled! 

Anyone who wears an animal mask will receive free 
popcorn and the best animal mask gets a BluRay disc of 
Zootopia to take home! 

NCRC DVD 

Raffle 

$2.00 per 

ticket 

Proceeds go to 

GLITCH, 

kids computing 

activities at the 

NCRC. 

(above: just some 

of the 100s of 

DVDs on offer) 

1st Prize 

TV Series—52 

seasons, over 200 

DVDs 

2nd Prize 

Over 75 movies 

3rd Prize 

Over 25 movies 

 

Our sincere thanks to the many who showed 
up to have a chat, fill out a survey and buy a 
raffle ticket at the Northcliffe CRC booth at 
the town hall on 2 July.  Thanks also to NCD 
for creating the Northcliffe Showcase event.  
This community get together was a great 
demonstration of the sheer amount of activity 
being juggled by Northcliffe’s community 
groups. 

We would like to invite all and sundry, mem-
bers and non-members, to come into North-
cliffe CRC, have a coffee on us, and take 15 
minutes to fill out our community survey.  
You can also drop in and pick up a survey 
form, and fill it out at home, then drop it 
back into our survey box.  Anonymous survey 
responses are welcome. 

Running until 13 August, Northcliffe CRCs 
survey is looong.  6 pages.  We are not only 
asking the community to rate their impres-
sions of the services and future plans at the 
CRC but also asking some broader questions.  

Like: 

“We have regular discussions with community 
groups and individuals in town about a regular 
Northcliffe event which will attract tourists as well 
as be entertaining and worthwhile for locals. 
Obviously we already have some important events 
like the Karri Cup and further afield we have the 
Cherry Festival, Unearthed Pemberton, Nannup 
Music Festival etc.  Still it can’t hurt to have a 
dream!  What would be your dream annual event 
for Northcliffe?” 

“What type of music you would like to hear, if 
Northcliffe had a music festival?” 

Obviously we can’t just deliver your dream 
festival project.  Such projects are enormous!  
However we will publicise the most interesting 
survey submissions and have a chance to test 
what sorts of ideas get the best responses. 

Pick up your survey at Northcliffe CRC.  The 
first 50 surveys returned get a free coffee 
voucher and a CRC souvenir pen. 

Permit No: LS208789516. 
Permit holder Graham Ev-
ans Tel: 97767330 Raffle 

commences 2/7/2016. 
The raffle closes and will be 
drawn 13/8/2016.  Winners 
will be notified by phone 
and results published in the 
September edition of the 
Northcliffe Karri Pigeon. 


